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                                  VILLAGE OF ELBA 
 
 
 
Resolution authorizing the Village Board of the 
Village of Elba to hold a Public Hearing on a new 
Local Law. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing 
regarding a proposed local law will be held on the 5th 
of February 2025 at 6:00pm at the Village Office, 4 
South Main Street. 
 
The intent of this is to propose a new local law is in regards 
to off road vehicles in the Village. 
 
This Public hearing is being held to hear all interested 
parties for or against the said local law. 
 
A copy of the proposed amendment is available for review 
at the Village Clerks office at 4 South Main Street. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD. 
 
 


